
PARENTAL INVOLVEMENT POLICY 
 
Parents as Partners: Statement of Policy 
 
The Wingle-Tye team will work with parents as partners in providing quality care for their 
children. 

 

1 Wingle-Tye has an open house policy where parents are always welcome to discuss 
any issues they may have.  However, sometimes in view of safety, parents may be 
asked to make an appointment or wait until the end of the signing in/out of the 
children into/from the setting. 

2 A copy of all the policies can be found on our website www.wingle-tye.co.uk 
3 Wingle-Tye welcomes and encourages any parent/carers who wish to support us by 

reading stories, cold cooking, telling children about their jobs, culture or customs or 
by providing raw materials. In fact any help that you can offer would be gratefully 
received.  We are always receptive to views and ideas of all parent/carers.  

4 Wingle-Tye staff will make themselves available to discuss any worries or information 
you may have concerning your child and allow access to their child’s records.  If a 
parent/carers has any difficulty for whatever reason in understanding the written 
policies or any information about the Pre-School, they are welcome to speak to the 
Manager and this will be treated in confidence. 

5 Wingle-Tye requires you as parent/carers to help us carry out our policies. 
6 Wingle-Tye will provide newsletters and details of our activities.  
 
IT IS ESSENTIAL THAT YOU PUT OUR EMAIL ADDRESS INTO YOUR CONTACTS LIST 
– OTHERWISE THEY WILL BE LOST IN YOUR JUNK FOLDER. 
 
We hope that between us we can make Wingle-Tye a happy and interesting place for the 
children and we welcome all the support and encouragement you can offer.  

 

 


